
Dramatics Workshop by Dr. Shweta Rao  

10th August, 2015  

During Foundation Program 2015 the new entrants of IITRAM were given 

many opportunities to test their talents. Dramatics and Creative Writing 

Workshop by Dr. Shweta Rao from DAIICT on 10th August 2015, was especially 

a unique platform for all those who wished to learn and also for those who wished 

to revive their creative potential. The workshop described the importance of 

dramatics in learning and confidence building. The workshop included activities 

like “Acting without Dialogues” and “Poem on the Go”, and the students 

participated enthusiastically.  

 



 
 

 

 


